
 

 

     The Catholic Women's League of Canada 

      London Diocesan Council 

      

 
To: All London Diocesan Parish Presidents, All London Diocesan Spiritual Advisors 

and all members of the London Diocese Catholic Women’s League 
CC: London Diocesan Council; Colleen Perry OPC President,  

Fr. Greg Bonin, Spiritual Advisor 
From:   Rebecca McCarrell, President;  
Date:  January 9, 2021 
 
Directive #15 

Clarification of the AGM (Annual General Meeting) 
 

My dear sisters in the League: 
 

It has come to our attention that there are misunderstandings on the intent of the gathering of Voting and 
Accredited Delegate information in regard to the AGM.  There will be NO PHYSICAL MEETING for in-person 
for our AGM.  No one will need to travel or leave their homes.  All these meetings will be done 
“VIRTUALLY”  meaning through the computers.  You will only need internet access. 
 
The intent of gathering this information is to provide a voting opportunity to EVERY council in our diocese. 
 
Only those councils who provide voting and accredited delegate information will be issued an invitation to 
join the virtual meetings. 
 
If you have NOT sent your Regional Chairperson your information, please do so by January 31, 2021. 
 
Blessings, 
 
Rebecca McCarrell, President, London Diocese CWL 
In conjuction with the Core Executive of the London Diocesan Council 


